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> 

>   _____   

> Sent: April 24, 2012 9:26 PM

> To: BoardSec

> Subject: Espanola Distributation Rate Change

> 

>  

> 

> I am opposed to an increase in the delivery charges for my Hydro. over the

> past few years a simple Hydro bill has had many items added so taht I have

> to pay more.   The time of use billing has cost me more now than last year

> and being a pensioner on a fixed income pay these increases are hard to

> accept.

> You state that on 800 kWh the increase will be $15.41 or $0.0192 /KWH for

> residential but it is only $0.0146 for General service Customers which I

> assume are commercial. This difference between Residential and Commercial

> is unfair as my Hydro bill is not a Tax deduction.

> Also you should have stated what the delivery Charges were before and what

> the increase will be after  per KWH.

> I am stuck with Electric Heating so my hands are tied and I suppose will

> just have to pay this increase and lower the temperature during the winter

> months.

> 

> I also ask why is this increase necessary as the infrastructure is already

> in place?

> 

> Thank you 

> 
